
Dear Valued Partner, 

We are excited to share some significant news with you regarding our business's future. After 

careful consideration and planning, we are pleased to announce that and will be merging 

effective . 

This merger represents a strategic opportunity for both of our businesses, allowing us to combine 

our resources, expertise, and innovation capabilities. Together, we aim to enhance our service 

offerings and provide greater value to our partners and customers. 

We want to assure you that this merger will not disrupt our existing operations or commitments. 

Our primary focus remains on supporting you and ensuring that our partnership continues to 

thrive. 

We will be hosting an informational meeting on to provide further details and address any 

questions you may have. Please mark your calendar, and we hope to see you there. 

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to the expanded opportunities this 

merger will create for all of us. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 


